Mary A. Harding, Executive Director

RECEIVED

SEP 0 9 2005

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

September 8, 2005

Mr. Steve Gaul
NF. Department of Natural Resources
301 Centennial Mall South, 4th Floor
INTERAGENCY MAIL - NSOB

RE: Project Number 04-168 – Republican Basin Water Meter Proposal

Dear Mr. Gaul:

We acknowledge receipt of your most recent project report. An IBT in the amount of \$111,056.17 has been processed.

We are enclosing the forms for submission of your next quarterly project report that is due by October 31, 2005.

Please feel free to contact our office at (402) 471-5409 if you have any questions regarding your project.

Sincerely,

Lisa Beethe

Grants Administrator

LB/tmh

Enclosures



Mary A. Harding, Executive Director

February 22, 2005

Mr. Steve Gaul Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 4th Floor – NSOB INTERAGENCY MAIL

RE: Project Number 04-168 – Republican Basin Water Meter Proposal

Dear Mr. Gaul:

We acknowledge receipt of your most recent project reports. IBTs in the amounts of \$175,265.46 and \$18,009.14 have been processed.

We are enclosing the forms for submission of your next quarterly project report that is due by April 30, 2005.

Please feel free to contact our office at (402) 471-5409 if you have any questions regarding your project.

Sincerely,

Lisa Beethe

Grants Administrator

LB/tmh

Enclosures

RECEIVED
FEB 2 3 2005
NATURAL HESOURCES